
 
 

 

 

 

PEEBLES PARKING WORKING GROUP 
WEDNESDAY, 9 MARCH 2022 

 
 
A MEETING of the PEEBLES PARKING WORKING GROUP will be held VIA MICROSOFT 

TEAMS on WEDNESDAY, 9 MARCH 2022 at 3.00 pm 

 
J. J. WILKINSON, 
Clerk to the Council, 
 
2 March 2022 
 
 

BUSINESS 
 

1.  Apologies  
 

2.  Note of Meeting (Pages 3 - 4) 
 

 Consider note of meeting held on 2 February 2022.  (Copy attached.) 

3.  Peebles Parking Study (Pages 5 - 8) 
 

 Consider draft Face to Face and Citizen Space questionnaire.  (Copy draft attached.) 

 
 
 

 
Membership of Committee:- Councillors R. Tatler (Chairman), S. Haslam, E. Small, Ms C. Hook, 
Mr P. Maudsley, Mr G. Ramsay and Mr S. Watson 
 

 
Please direct any enquiries to Louise McGeoch   Tel: 01835 825005 
Email: lmcgeoch@scotborders.gov.uk 
 

 


